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ATTENTION: Planning Services 

To the Department of  Planning and Environment, 
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I would like to  lodge my formal support for  Martins Creek Quarry Expansion —SSD 6612. 

The Martins Creek Quarry Project has provided my family and 1 with job security and stable 
employment for the past 7 years. The local stemming industry that the quarry sustains is 
invaluable to  many Daracon employees, including myself. 

I believe the Quarry plays an important part within not just the Daracon group but also in the 
supply of  materials to  many projects within the Hunter Valley area and to  numerous local 
businesses. It is for these reasons that I am in support of the expansion. 

Regards, 

0'1one David McGrath 

Department of Planning 
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